"RCSA PELLEGRINO"

It is submitted Mr. Boylan, Principal
Surveyor for Italy be referred to the
recent loss of this tanker, by explosion
and fire, whilst the ship was discharging

at Porto Marghera.

Mr. Boylan should be asked to obtain
as much information as he can of the
circumstances attending this casualty and to
keep this Office informed of any later

developments.

,

September 29th, 1960.
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